
 

5th September 2018 
 

To: All Parents of Pupils in Year 7 / New Pupils 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

                New Parents’ Social Evening – ‘Meet the Teachers’ 
 
You will have noticed in the calendar for this term that I have set aside some time on Wednesday 19th 
September 2018, for you to come into school to meet your son/daughter’s Form Teacher, together with 
other members of staff who teach them. You will also have the opportunity to meet the parents of your 
son/daughter’s new friends.  
 
During the course of the evening, I will speak briefly and in the remainder of the time, over a glass of 
wine, you will have an opportunity to meet each other and advise the teachers about anything you think 
they ought to know. 
 
Perhaps I ought to say the teachers, at this early stage, will not be discussing in detail your child’s 
progress in any particular subject.  They will be happy to talk with you about the work they are doing 
and their expectations concerning homework and standards in general. Children do not usually attend 
this event with their parents. 
 
Representatives from the Friends of Hollygirt School will be present to explain their important role in 
school and how you can help to support their work. 
 
The evening will run between 7.00-8.00pm in the Senior School hall and I look forward to seeing you. 
Please return the reply slip below to confirm your attendance. This is an event for parents only. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Pam Hutley 
Headmistress 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form:_________ 
 
We will / will not be attending the new parents’ social evening on Wednesday 19th September 2018. 
(Please circle as appropriate). 
 
Names of those attending:   __________________________________________ 
 
    __________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________    Date: ___________ 

Please return to your child’s Form Teacher by Monday 17th September 2018 


